
  

   

  





  



 
 



 
  



 
  



 



  



Water Collecting Over Summer 
 

Summer is a time when our church community looks a bit different. People are away on holidays and travelling. 
People have guests and visitors and so don’t make it to church every Sunday. Attendance on Sundays may be lower. 
And we may have guests and newcomers too! In looking ahead to the Fall and regathering once the summer is over 
and school has resumed, we had the idea of a little project to keep us connected. We invite you to take a bottle (or 
any container will do) to collect water while you are on holidays—from a lake, stream, hot springs, even the West 
Edmonton Mall pool (Noah Chiasson’s idea)! Bring these back in September for a special intergenerational service 
on September 10th. 
 

 

 



 
 

Tuesday Outreach continues to grow in numbers as more people join us for a meal and to get some groceries.  Demand varies 
each week and often gets heavier near each month end.  On one Tuesday last month we handed out 63 bags of groceries and 
served about 70 meals, another new record for us. 
 
While it is rewarding to see how this Outreach is filling a need and how greatly appreciated it is by the various members of the 
community (the homeless, those in transitional housing, or those who have a place to live but not enough money to afford 
groceries), it is at the same time often a very humbling experience for the volunteers. 
 
It is on a Tuesday morning when you realize just how blessed you are to have everything you need to live a comfortable life: a 
safe home, a comfortable bed, healthy and delicious food, clean clothing, and family and friends surrounding you.    
 
Our guests on a Tuesday morning may have some of those things but not all of them, or they may have none of what we take 
for granted.  Their lives are so very different than ours and it is hard to imagine what they experience.  One young man was 
thanking me a couple of weeks ago for his lunch and commented that it was the first meal he had eaten in almost a week.   
 
As you count your many blessings and think of those in our community who are less fortunate, know that all donations to 
Outreach are greatly appreciated. As grocery prices continue to rise, what we really need are donations of the non-perishable 
foods noted below.  If you can help in any way, your generosity would be greatly appreciated. 
 
We have changed our processes slightly to keep costs down and to ensure everyone gets something and we do not run out 
before the last folks arrive.  We now give out 8 items instead of 10, with 2 of their choices come from the meat/protein 
options while the other 6 choices come from the rest of our options. 
 
Meat/Protein: canned tuna, chicken, ham, pork & beans, chili, Chef Boyardee; and peanut butter 
Other Items: canned soup, vegetables, fruit; boxes of cereal; individual-serving oatmeal packets; pasta and pasta sauces; Mac 
& Cheese; Mr. Noodle; Premium Saltine Crackers; individual fruit cups; granola bars; coffee and brown and white sugar (we 
split the larger containers into smaller lots for distribution); and toilet paper 
Pop and juice boxes for lunches would also be appreciated, and sandwiches and cookies are always welcome. 
 
Thank you for your generosity. 

 

New Volunteers are always welcome! 
Anyone wishing to get involved please call Jayne Brooks at 

250-762-9606 or email k.jaynebrooks@gmail.com 
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https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Strengthening Voices. Inspiring Possibility. 

WHERE VOICES COME TO LIFE 

Welcome to SongShine, vocal music and creative drama-based classes designed 
for those who have communication issues due to Parkinson’s, stroke, other 

neurological challenges, or aging. Our goal is to help you communicate more 
easily and clearly. SongShine harnesses the power of brain, breath, and emotion 

to reclaim voices. It creates community, camaraderie, and confidence 
…AND IT’S FUN!  

Meet: Mondays at 1pm, at Bernard Church, in Room 14  

Hosted by Choir Director Sylvia Clerke 
 

 

 
  



 
  



 
 

 
 

  



 

 
 

Are you a “wonderer”?  Do you lust for deeper knowledge and understanding? 
Each week we will respectfully explore a different topic, using personal experience, 

intellectual knowledge, and scriptural and spiritual reflections to delve deeply, seeking 
always to expand our personal understanding while  

maintaining a respect for differences. 
 

Have you been wanting to join in our Wonderlust conversations but don’t do evening 
gatherings?  Then you’ll be happy to hear that we are making an adjustment  

to our time slots. 
 

Meetings: *We are on break until September* 
On Zoom on 2nd Wednesday of each month 7pm – 8:30pm 

& In Person on 4th Thursday of the month 1pm-2:30pm 
Hosted By: Rev. Ivy Thomas.  

 
RSVP TO TANYA : Tanyap@centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 

If you have a question or thought you wish to explore,  
please include that in your registration  

or bring it with you to the gathering 
At the end of each gathering we will randomly choose one of the submitted questions for our next discussion. 



 
 

Keep up to date, watch worship videos and more. 

Find us online! Like and Follow us on Facebook & 

Subscribe to our YouTube Channel! 

 
Website  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 

 
Facebook Page SUNDAY LIVESTREAM SHOWN HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc 

 

Facebook Group (Our Private Church Group) 
(A Private Group for members & friends of COUC to share church news or discussion)  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745 

 

YouTube Channel (Worship videos posted weekly): 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w 
  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com/
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


